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We are excited to kick off the New Year with all of you! Our first ZEBRA 2020 in-person meeting will be 
February 19 & 20 in Seattle, WA, and hosted by King County Metro (meeting room location TBD). This 
will be the ZEBRA Infrastructure Roundtable, the second installment in our ZEBRA roundtable series 
following the OEM Roundtable we held in September 2019. This meeting will bring 
infrastructure providers from both the hydrogen and battery electric sides of the market into the room 
with ZEBRA membership for an unmatched opportunity to openly discuss the technologies and fleet 
solutions they offer. 
 
Please use the following form to RSVP to the meeting. Each person from your transit agency should fill 
out this form if they plan to attend.  
 
**Click here to RSVP** 
 
More meeting logistics will be provided soon, including an invite for you to send non-ZEBRA transit 
agencies that may be interested in attending the meeting and joining ZEBRA. You can also find a rough 
outline of the working agenda below. 
 
Day 1 
8:30am: Breakfast 
Infrastructure Providers #1 - #4 
Lunch 
Infrastructure Providers #5 - #8 
5pm Adjourn 
 
 
Day 2 
8:30am: Breakfast 
Infrastructure Providers #9 - #12 
Lunch 
Infrastructure Providers #13 - #16 
5pm Adjourn  
Tour of host transit agency ZEB operations 
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out to me with any questions or concerns you may have (taylor@cte.tv 
or 262-232-2089). 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you all there!  
 
Best,   
 
______________ 
Taylor Pitel 
Outreach Coordinator  
Center for Transportation and the Environment 
635 Fairview Ave N, St. Paul, MN 55104 
262-232-2089 (m) 
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